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 [Redacted] 

Oxford Policy Management Limited 

Level 3, 

The Clarendon Centre, 

52 Cornmarket Street, 

Oxford 

OX1 3HJ 

 

 

Our ref: PO 8258 

 Email: [Redacted] 

Tel: +44 (0) 1355 84 4000 

 

 Date: 08 August 2018  

Dear [Redacted], 

 

Call Down Contract Title & Reference: PO 8258 Global Mine Action Programme 2, 
Monitoring and Evaluation 
 
Framework Agreement & Reference: PO 7448 DFID Global Evaluation Framework 
Agreement  
 

I refer to the contract advertised by the Department for International Development for the 
Global Mine Action Programme 2, Monitoring and Evaluation programme, under the above 
Framework Agreement.  
 
The mandatory ‘Standstill Period’ has now expired and the Department for International 
Development acting for and on behalf of the Secretary of State for International 
Development, is now pleased to advise you that we will be making a formal award of contract 
for the above mentioned services to Oxford Policy Management Limited for the contract for 
the Global Mine Action Programme 2, Monitoring and Evaluation programme, as described in 
the Terms of Reference and contract tender documents.   
 
Please review the enclosed contract documents and confirm that you accept this contract 
award by signing and returning via our e-sign tool.  
 
As per the DFID Supply Partner Code of Conduct, if this contract qualifies for internal 
compliance procedures, a member of the PCD Compliance Team will contact you to discuss 
your compliance requirements.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

[Redacted] 

Contract Manager 
Programme Sourcing - Procurement and Commercial Department 
 

cc. suppliercompliance@dfid.gov.uk; Commercial Delivery Manager (CDM); Senior 
Responsible Officer (SRO); Strategy and Stakeholder Engagement Team  
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